

27 April 2020

Mr Alex Ogilvie Joint Hon. Treasurer The Highland Society of London Hope House, Basingstoke Road Ramsdell Tadley Hampshire, RG26 5RB

Dear Mr Ogilvie,

Thank you for your letter to Andrew and the kind donation of £1,000.00 to Highland Hospice. We are incredibly grateful that you have given your support during these uncertain times.

Here at Highland Hospice we are doing everything we possibly can to best serve our community throughout this crisis and we remain tirelessly committed to providing care and support directly to those who need us in the Highlands, as well as supporting our NHS colleagues.

In the midst of this most challenging time, we have been simply overwhelmed by the warmth and kindness shown to us by supporters like you. Thank you.

Please do stay safe.

Kindest thanks,

Britta Harder

Fundraising Administrator



Ness House, 1 Bishops Road, Inverness IV3 5SB T: 01463 243132 E: generalenquiries@highlandhospice.org.uk







